Walmsley CE Primary School

Blackburn Road, Egerton, Bolton BL7 9SA
Tel: 01204 332650 Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Joanna Atherton

2" December 2024

BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES — SPRING TERM 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

I am delighted to inform you that we will be continuing our before & after school activities in
the Spring Term; this set of activities are detailed on the attached document.

They will start week commencing 6 January 2025 and will continue until we break up for
Easter, with the last club being on Friday, 4™ April 2025; start and finish dates for each club
are detailed individually, as they do vary by club. If you sign up for a place this term, your
child will need to commit to attending every week.

Evening activities will run until 4:30pm, other than Dance on Tuesdays which finishes at
4:20 pm, and Choir on Mondays which finishes at 4:15pm.

For after school clubs, please send children with a snack to eat before/during the
session (PLEASE REMEMBER — NO NUTS OR NUT-BASED SNACKS).

To secure your child’s place (s), please go onto Clubs via the My Child at School App, as
follows: -

PAID CLUBS

My Child — Clubs Module — View Detail (for the Club you wish to enrol & pay for) — Payment
Option — Add to Basket — Repeat for all other clubs you want to enrol onto — Shopping
Basket — Payment Option — Next — Order Summary to complete payment.

FREE CLUBS
My Child — Clubs Module — View Detail (for the Club you wish to enrol on) — Enrol Now.

We have a limited number of places for each activity — they will be offered on a first come
first served basis; if the club is full you will be able to add your child to a waiting list on the
MCAS App.

There also needs to be a suitable demand for the club to go ahead.

All details will be on the MCAS App — payment and registration will confirm your child’s
place.

Kind regards

Mrs Joanna Atherton
HEADTEACHER
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